
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 23, 2023 
 
The Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court  
United States Supreme Court   
One First Street, NE   
Washington, DC 20543 
 
 
Re: 74 Pinehurst LLC, et al. v. New York, et al., No. 22-1130 
 
Dear Mr. Harris:  
 

On behalf of petitioners 74 Pinehurst LLC, et al., I write to waive the 14-day waiting 
period under Rule 15.5 and respectfully request that our petition for a writ of certiorari be set for 
distribution on August 30, 2023 for consideration at the September 26, 2023 Conference.   
Distributing the petition for the September 26 Conference will allow the Court to consider it 
together with two other petitions raising similar issues, which are already scheduled for 
consideration at that Conference.  See Community Housing Improvement Program, et al. v. City 
of New York, New York, et al., No. 22-1095; David Kagan, et al. v. City of Los Angeles, 
California, et al., No. 22-739.  Petitioners plan to file their reply brief on or before August 29, 
2023. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Mark W. Mosier 
Counsel of Record for Petitioners 

 
 
 
 
 
cc: Richard Paul Dearing (via email & FedEx) 
      Barbara Dale Underwood (via email & FedEx) 
      Faith Elizabeth Gay (via email & FedEx) 
  


